Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
Please find attached your partially completed questionnaire and IT structure chart.  Please note that junior members of staff names are exempt from release under s40(2) of The Act as they are personal data and this therefore acts as a refusal notice under s.17 of The Act.  
Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

Your request calls for detailed infrastructure and individual device details across 6500 users. This information is not readily available and would require a survey of our whole IT estate and compilation of this information from multiple sources.

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, because under the provisions of section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with your request in its current form will exceed the appropriate limit.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

